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Ankle Foot Orthotics (AFOs) Allowed 
Frequency Update 

 

In this Newsletter: 
 
Ankle Foot Orthotics (AFOs) 
Allowed Frequency Update  
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Ankle Foot Orthotics (AFOs) Allowed Frequency 
Update 
 

Please note, effective immediately, the allowed frequencies for some commonly 
prescribed Ankle Foot Orthotic HCPCS codes have been updated. Please see the 
following link for the related provider communication update. 
https://www.emedny.org/ProviderManuals/DME/communications.aspx 
 
Questions related to policy or coverage guidelines can be directed to the Office of 
Health Insurance Program’s Division of OHIP Operations at 
OHIPMedPA@health.state.ny.us. Billing related questions can be directed to 
CSC at (800) 343-9000.  
 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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